WILMINGTON

HOME OF
WHITEFACE MOUNTAIN

INFORMATION FROM THE
TOWN SUPERVISOR

**NOTICE**

| have recently been contacted by Town
residents concerning a survey being
mailed out to selected citizens in the
community.

Please note that this is a private survey
and is not being conducted by the Town
of Wilmington.

-Roy Holzer, Town Supervisor



